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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 4th May to Thursday 10th May 2018 

                                  Rhys in Hazel will be 6         Arush in Chestnut will be 7  

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DIARY DATES 

 

Monday 7th May—Bank Holiday  

Wednesday 9th May– Class photos taken  

Wednesday 16th May—Year 1 Phonics Screening Check meeting 

2.15pm   

Friday 25th May—Royal Wedding Garden Party 

Friday 25th May– Break up for half term.  

 

Change to Congratulations Assembly Summer Term 

Years 1 and 2 Classes—Friday morning at 9.00am 

Reception Classes—Friday afternoon 2.45pm  

NAG ON THE RAG 

Due to our changeable weather please                 

ensure your child has their jumper/cardigan in           

school and a coat in case of rain.    

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 
Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well done 

Hawthorn  

Class 

99.3% 

this 

week! 

 
 

HAWTHORN 99.3% 4 9 25 

CHESTNUT 97.9% 1 8 22 

OAK 95.2% 4 5 19 

PALM 94.1% 5 3 18 

ELM 96.9% 1 6 17 

WILLOW 94.7% 1 4 16 

SYCAMORE 97.1% 7 7 12 

HAZEL 93.5% 2 2 12 

ASH 91.9% 8 1 12 

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 95.6% 

We have not met our target this week. 

Thought of the Week  

“How does family shape who we are?”  Please 

talk to your child about the thought each week.   

Thank you to everyone who supported our 

Family Friday and contributed to the lovely 

atmosphere in school. It was a real pleasure 

to see parents and children enjoying stories 

together and talking about the books they have read.    
 
Calling all “bookworms”….. Look out for our   

.   

 

Year One are busy planning our 
Whole School Garden Party on Friday 25

th
 

May to celebrate the upcoming Royal   
Wedding. They are in charge of organising 
invitations, refreshments and games.      
Fingers crossed for sunshine!   
 

Water bottles - as the weather warms up 

children can bring in their own water bottles. 

Please ensure your child takes their bottle 

home to be washed every night. 

 MILK 

The cost for next half term for milk is £7.48  Please 

return the reply slip for the milk letter by Friday 

18th May to let us know if your child will have water 

or milk next term. We need the slip signed and returned even 

if you don’t need to pay.   

Class Group Photos 

Photographers are in school next Wednesday 9th 

May to take photos of each class group. There 

will be NO forest school for any classes that day. 

All children to come to school in their uniform.  

RECEPTION PLACES AVAILABLE                          

SEPTEMBER 2018 

We have limited places still available for    

children who turn 5 between 1st September 

2018 and 31st August 2019. Please pass this onto any 

families who did not get the school offer they hoped for. 

We can provide exciting learning opportunities in a new 

purpose built area that provides a well resourced learning 

environment. To arrange a visit or more information 

please contact the school office.  


